
Fargo South Student Announcements 
Monday, March 31st, 2025 

  
 
 
Announcements:  
Seniors if you ordered a cap and gown for graduation and missed the senior meeting please stop in the main office to 
pick it up.  If you have not ordered a cap and gown please stop in the office and talk to Judy Erickson about your options 
to have a gown and cap for graduation.” 
 
Millie will not be in the building for Wellness Wednesday on 4/2/25. Just an FYI for those that come for Millie visits. 
 
Are you looking for summer employment or a senior who plans to enter the workforce after graduation?  Attend our 
career fair on Tomorrow night from 5pm – 7pm.  During this event, participating businesses (approximately 25) will 
highlight available opportunities, provide employment information, and screen potential candidates.   
 
Seniors this is your final reminder.  Scholarship applications are due TODAY.  Drop off your completed applications to 
Students Services.  
 

 


